
2022 4th Quarter Report

For all of pour interviews, portions were used within our newscasts on 
that day or soon after

Friday October 7, 2022

AZ Adoptive Water Sports – Founder Jo Crawford talked to us about how her 
organization makes it possible for people with disabilities, even severe 
disabilities, can take part in water skiing, and other water activities. The 
following week they were to be at lake Powell for local folks with disabilities. 

Friday October 14, 2022

Belinda Blake – Representing Banner Page Hospital, Belinda Blake talked to us 
about Breast cancer Awareness Month, October. Ms. Blake talked to us about 
changes in how the disease is detected, and how now, more than ever, early 
detection can be so important.

Tuesday October 18, 2022

Megan Moore – The Page Unified School District’s Athletic Director brought us 
up to date on school sports currently going on at Page High School. Football 
was the main topic. But also, Megan brought with her several girls and boys 
soccer coaches from the high school.

Wednesday October 19, 2022

Linda Nolan PUSD – From Page High School, Ms. Nolan, and several student 
actors, were at the radio station to talk (and sing) about their upcoming 
performances of “Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat” at the high 
school.



Friday October 21, 2022

Krista Allen – Krista Allen, a graduate of Page High School and Northern 
Arizona University, was recently named the Editor of the Navajo Times. The 
Navajo Times is the major newspaper on the Navajo Nation, and we felt that 
the people of Page would be so proud to find out about her promotion, and 
what thoughts she brings to the important position.

Tuesday October 25, 2022

Kay Leum – Ms. Leum is the Executive Director of Extended learning at the 
Page campus of Coconino Community College. Kay was in the studio to talk 
about what was coming up in the near future, and to give us a sneak peak at 
the Spring Semester that was beginning in January, 2023.

Wednesday October 26, 2022

Judy Franz – Judy is the Executive Director of the Page/Lake Powell Chamber 
of Commerce. She was on-air to talk about the details of her favorite event 
of the year, the Chamber’s Street fair, which is in association with the Page 
Balloon Regatta, coming up November third through the sixth. She gave us 
information on how venders, and others, could still get involved.

Wednesday November 2, 2022

Bryan Hill – For the 19th year, Mr. Hill was preparing to be the Balloon 
Meister for the Page Balloon Regatta coming up this weekend. Mr. Hill gave us 
a lot of background information, such as how many balloonists will be in town 
and how he prepares for the weekend, in particular, how he makes decisions 
pertaining to the weather.



Friday November 4, 2022

Five Write-in Candidates for Justice of the Peace in Page – Since the 
incumbent, Judge Donald Roberts, passed away shortly before the November 
8th Election Day, and was still on the ballot, five people became write-in 
candidates, and we interviewed all five of them and aired them twice on this 
day, in the morning, and again in the afternoon in reverse order.

Monday November 7, 2022

Megan Moore – Megan came in to bring us up to date on winter sports at Page 
High School, and the Page Middle School, too.

Friday November 11, 2022

Mayor Bill Diak – Mr. Diak was always a regular guest with us through the 
years. In this episode he went over his thought about Election Day, three 
days previous. His thoughts weren’t on the city, but on the state and regional 
contests in Arizona.

Wednesday November 16, 2022

Lynn Cormier – Lynn is the longtime Community and recreation Services 
Director for the city of Page. She had a lot on her mind about events coming 
up in and around the city, but especially the Christmas Parade in December. 
She was hoping people would come forward for the parade and the Christmas 
Tree lighting event.

Bryan Hill – Mr. Hill is the longtime General Manager of Page utilities. He was 
with us again, this time, concerning the Page Balloon Regatta, which had been 
a great success in early November. He was announcing that he is no longer 
going to be the Balloon Meister, and instead would simply be one of the sixty 
or seventy balloonists.



Tuesday November 29, 2022

Kay Leum – Hard to believe, but Spring Semester at Coconino Community 
College would be getting started in mid-January. Ms. Leum, as the Executive 
Director of Extended Learning, spoke mostly about a CDL class, and one for 
EMTs. The idea was to get people thinking about these two professions before 
it was too late to sign-up.

Tuesday December 6, 2022

Megan Moore – The Page High School’s Athletic Director was here to talk 
about the Girls’ Holiday Basketball Classic, which was coming up the next 
weekend. Eight high schools would be coming to Page to participate. And of 
course, the Page girls, would be in the thick of it.

Wednesday December 7, 2022

Justin Smith – Coach Smith heads the boys’ varsity basketball team, and was 
here to talk about the approaching Boys’ Holiday Basketball Classic. The 
people of Page know Coach Smith very well, as he has three State Basketball 
Titles on his resume; two with the girls and one with the boys (2020-2021 
Season). After spending one year coaching at nearby Tuba City, the Coach 
was back in Page and the people of Page were glad.

Friday December 9, 2022

Janet Brown – The owner of lake Powell Communications, since 1990, was with 
us on-air to talk about the closing of the radio station at the end of 
December. Her efforts to sell, up until this point, had not panned out. She 
wanted the people of Page, and beyond, to know what was going on. What was 
going on was that she hadn’t been able to sell the station, and would be 
turning it off at the end of December.




